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NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 

SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
RECYCLED WATER COMMITTEE 
 
 
The regular meeting of the Santa Clara Valley Water District RECYCLED WATER COMMITTEE 
scheduled to occur at 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 27, 2022, has been cancelled.   
 
The next meeting of the RECYCLED WATER COMMITTEE will occur on Wednesday, August 24, 2022. 
at 12:00 p.m. on August 24, 2022. 
 

 
 
____________________ 
Eva Sans 
Assistant Deputy Clerk II 
 
 

 
Dated:  June 30, 2022 

 

 
 
 
 

Eva Sans 


